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Key Dates 
 Monday 6th January – Return to school for the Spring Term. 
 Wednesday 15th January – Yorkshire Water Workshop for Year Four 
 Wednesday 22nd January – Class 4a Curriculum Coffee Morning 9am 
 Thursday 23rd January – 9am Year One Phonics Screening Parent Meeting (more info to follow) 
 Tuesday 28th January – Year Two Thackray Medical Museum Trip  

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to the final newsletter of the Autumn Term. It has 
been a wonderful end to the term, with Winter performances, 
class parties and attendance and behaviour rewards taking  
place. Our DREAMS Ambassadors visited the Royal Armouries 
and whilst there, even watched a short performance of The  
Nutcracker. We would like to say a big well done to all these  
children!  

 This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
This week, all children had Winter Parties in 
their Year Groups. They took part in games, 
dancing and ate party food. It was lovely to 
see children having such a great time.  
 
In Year Three this week, children have been 
learning about how mountains are formed, 
using materials to recreate this. 
 
Class 2B visited the local library on Dewsbury 
Road and spent time looking at books and 
exploring the library.  

 

 

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 9th December 2024 – 92.4%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


